



**74th Student Senate
Programming Allocation Committee
April 8th, 2022**

Call to Order: 5:09 P.M.

Members Present: Tyler Roy, Omer Turkomer, Aaron Simonson

Members Tardy:

Members Absent: Jack Rowan (excused), Sai Devulapalli (excused)

Guests: Senator Rider

Announcements:

- Chair – Tyler Roy
- Vice Chair – Omer Turkomer
- Members – Jack Rowan, Sai Devulapalli, Aaron Simonson

Committee Business:

● **NAACP:**

○ **Preliminary Questions:**

- Asking for: \$999 in the category of clothing and awards
- Date Request Submitted: February 25th, 2022
- Date of Event: Market Wednesday (Fall 2022)
- Number of Active Members: 50-60 members
- Number expected to come: 100 people
- Fundraised: \$200

○ **Notes of the Event/Item:**

- The organization is requesting funding in order to purchase t-shirts to increase awareness on campus in regard to their organization as well as increase membership.
- Vice-Chair Turkomer asked about expected attendance, number of active members as well as amount fundraised.
- Vice-Chair Turkomer asked if the organization would be able to cover the cost of tax.
- The organization mentioned that they would be able to cover the cost of tax expenses since their organization is tax exempt.

- Vice-Chair Turkomer argued in favor of funding the request since the quantity requested is appropriate and the organization has a valid plan for distribution.
- Motion to fund \$999 in the category of clothing and awards by Vice-Chair Turkomer, seconded by member Simonson.

- **DWF Magazine:**

- **Preliminary Questions:**

- Asking for:
- Date Request Submitted: March 11th, 2022
- Date of Event: Week of April 25 and Market Wednesday (Fall 2022)
- Number of Active Members: 40-50
- Number expected to come: 40-60
- Fundraised: \$1956

- **Notes of the Event/Item:**

- The organization is requesting funding in order to fund the prints of their magazine, in order to highlight the members of the student body and increase awareness in regard to their organization.
- Vice-Chair Turkomer asked about expected attendance, the number of active members as well as amount fundraised.
- Chair Roy inquired what the cost of the event they plan to have would be for the RSO
- Vice-Chair Turkomer mentioned that the RSO should be half funded since they have some money fundraised and the limitations of the current PAC budget.
- Member Simonson argued that we shouldn't penalize RSO's for having fundraised money.
- Vice-Chair Turkomer suggested funding 60% and member Simonson agreed.
- Motion to fund \$1000 in the category of expense by member Simonson, seconded by Vice-Chair Turkomer.

Current funding amount: \$3127

Unfinished Business:

Final Budget: \$1126

Final Announcements:

Date and Time of Next Meeting: TBD

Adjourned: 5:49 P.M